
 

 

Ten years ago, the ICF honored Chef Bruno Serato with the Pope Saint John XIII 

Award, recognizing his efforts to begin a program to feed pasta dinners to 

underprivileged children in Orange County. Named Caterina’s Club (after his 

mother), his program is based out of Orange County and now serves over 25,000 

hot, nutritious meals each week to children in 104 locations. This all started by 

providing one hungry child a plate of pasta. Let’s help feed SoCal children by… 

1,000 
pounds 

of 

This can be achieved if each convention attendee 

brings 5 pounds of dry spaghetti in their suitcase.  

Have extra room in your car or luggage? Consider asking members to bring 

spaghetti to a branch meeting to contribute to the convention fundraiser.  

The donation station will be located in 

the delegate registration area. 


